
 
My name is Matthew Subotnick, I am a constituent of Representative Andrea Salinas, residing at 17495 
Kelok Rd, Lake Oswego, Oregon, 97034. . 
 
I am writing to SUPPORT HB2013 being passed.  
 
If a court has determined a person is a sufficient threat to another that it has subjected that person to a 
court protective order then common sense would dictate that removal of a firearm for the duration of 
that order is in the public interest.  
 
The bill has reasonable safeguards to allow the person under the protective order to be heard by a court 
and assert their Second Amendment rights and rights under Article I, Section 27 of the Oregon 
Constitution. It also has provisions for the firearms to be returned to the person subject to the order, so 
in no way is a mandatory "taking" of firearms. 
 
Furthermore, conviction of a domestic violence offense is one thing that prohibits a person from passing 
a firearms purchase background check, and one reason for a county Sheriff to legitimately revoke a 
concealed carry permit.  
 
I appreciate your recording of this testimony and urge the committee to vote to report this bill to the full 
House with recommendation for its passage.  
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Matthew Subotnick 
 


